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Auditor’s report, 2021–22 

for the Doctoral Students Guild (DS), part of Chalmers Student Union 
 

 

 

I have audited the accounts of the Doctoral Students Guild (DS) for the period of 2021-08-01 

to 2022-07-31. This includes the verification of transactions and the existence of minutes from  

general assemblies and board meetings. 

 

The financial statements are the responsibility of the board, and my responsibility is to express 

an opinion on the financial statements based on my audit. An audit includes examining 

evidence supporting the amounts and disclosures in the financial statements. An audit also 

includes assessing significant estimates and evaluating the overall financial statement 

presentation. 

In my opinion, the financial statements present a fair and true view of the financial position of 

the Doctoral Students Guild as of 2022-07-31. Furthermore, appropriate records of related 

documents are being kept. 
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